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Invitation to Interested Vendors and Merchants to the 
Celebration of the 178th Independence Anniversary of 
Liberia
Embassy of the Republic of Liberia in the United States , Fri, May 23, 2025 

The Liberian Mission in Washington, D.C. invites suitably qualified Liberian and US merchants and vendors to 

sponsor tables to sell their products at the program and cultural extravaganza marking the 178th Independence 

Anniversary of Liberia in collaboration with the Liberian Community Association of the DMV (LCA-DMV). The 

event is scheduled for July 19, 2025, in the courtyard of the Embassy of Liberia, 5201 16th Street, NW, 

Washington, D.C. 20001, from 2:00 pm to 10:00 pm. Please note that there will be an official program at the 

same venue from 2:00 pm to 3:30 pm.

The proposed theme for the event is "Liberia's Economic Renaissance: Building Bridges Between the United 

States and Liberia." This theme reflects the mutual foreign policy goals of the United States and Liberia in 

economic diplomacy. Interested vendors and merchants should please select one of the following categories for 

their tables as applicable: 

1) Food & Drinks = $300

2) Arts & Crafts = $200

3) NGOs = $100

Please secure your table by calling one of the following Mission staff:

• Isaac, (771) 210-0128.

• Cecelia (443) 691-6802

• Joetta (240) 543-5245

• Tobias (240) 354-4734

All funds generated will go towards defraying the cost of the event. The Liberian Mission in Washington, D.C., 

looks forward to the partnership of interested Liberian and United States vendors and merchants and extends to 

them its assurances of highest consideration. 
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